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Community Power Accelerator Competition Organizers,

This wonderful church (New Mt.Hermon Baptist Church) and it’s leadership came to 
our team over a year ago emphatic about installing solar and being a true 
champion for environmental and energy justice.  We are submitting their project as 
the first step in our plan to develop a multitude of BIPOC and LMI facilities and 
homes.

We were inspired so much that we are on schedule to complete our funding stack for 
this project and a few more in the next few months.  We want to make our 
communities energy resilient, free of pollution, generate jobs and give the youth 
something to aspire to that they can see and touch.  Our step into the Solar 
Developer role could have not happened without the bravery and leadership of 
Pastor Alex Hill, Deacon Moore and so many other community leaders.

-Team Anti-Gravity


